
  Have a great half term!   Best wishes Kate Powell 

Useful Diary Dates 2025 (All dates are on the school website)

MAY (HALF TERM: 26th – 30th) 

JUNE 

2nd: Back to school: STEM ENRICHMENT WEEK  

9th: Year 6 Enterprise Week 

11th: Messy Church at 3.30pm 

13th: Non-uniform day for Summer Fair items. Tbd 

18th: New Year R parents (Sept 25) meeting at 1.45pm 

20th: Summer Fair 3.30pm - 5pm 

24th: Sharing of Work 3.15pm - 3.45pm 

25th: Sharing of Work 8.40am - 9am 

27th: Sports Day Morning starting at 9.15am.  

         Year 6 Leavers Disco and pizza party 4.30 - 6pm. 

JULY 

2nd: Year 6 Transition Day 

3rd: Year 2 to Arundel Castle 

       Area Athletics Tournament @ 4pm - 6pm at FCC 

4th: Reserve Sports day.  

       Class letters home to parents. 

7th: Yrs 4 - 6  Relaxed Summer Production at 1.30pm 

8th: Yrs 4 - 6  Summer Production at 2pm & 6pm 

9th: Yrs 4 - 6  Summer Production at 6pm. 

11th: Reports home to parents 

14th: Class change over morning 

18th: End of Term. 

         1.45pm Year 6 Leavers Assembly. Yr 6 parents only.  

21st & 22nd: INSET Days - School closed. 

SEPTEMBER 

3rd: Back to School. Beginning of the Autumn term. 

 

 

 

Yellow Class Photos 

On Tuesday, the Yellow Class photograph proofs were sent 

out to all families. These photos are a lovely memento of 

the school year and can be ordered and paid for online. All 

of the information for ordering can be found on the proof. 

The deadline for orders is Tuesday the 10th June. If you 

have any questions then please ask at the school office.  

Chartwells Survey 
We have been asked by Chartwells, our school hot meal 

provider, to send out this short survey about the meal 

ordering service. Please click on the link below.  

Dear Parent, 
We would like your feedback about ordering school meals, whether 
you are a service user or not, you can enter into a prize draw to win 
£100 shopping voucher. 
Please click the link to complete the short survey. 
https://forms.office.com/e/7PCa7SZ0SF 
Thank you from The Chartwells Team West Sussex.  
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It is hard to believe that we have reached May half-term 

break already and the sunshine has arrived just in time. 

Please remember, that when we come back to school in 

June, the children will need to have a water bottle, a hat 

and sun cream on warmer days in school. These should all 

be named. Please note, children cannot share sun creams 

with friends and they will need to apply it to themselves. 

Sadly, staff are not allowed to put sun cream on pupils, so 

you might consider getting a long lasting a sun cream 

which can be applied at home, before school. Thank you.  

Elm Trip to Crimsham Farm 

Last week, Elm class visited Crimsham Farm as part of 

their topic learning about farm animals. The sun shone 

and they had an action packed day seeing a variety of 

animals and learning about how to look after them. Miss 

Reed was so proud of the children and their excellent 

behaviour. Thank you to all of the helpers who went along 

and enjoyed the day so much too. It looked brilliant!  

Enrichment Week (2nd June - 6th June) 

The week after May half term, is Enrichment Week 

where we take the learning slightly off the National 

Curriculum and study particular themes. This year, 

is STEM Week which focusses on learning and activities based 

around Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths. This year, 

we will focus on engineering activities and competitions. Each 

year, the children love the hands on learning and learn lots of 

new skills which go beyond the curriculum. We are very excited 

and can’t wait to see what the children will design and make.  

https://forms.office.com/e/7PCa7SZ0SF

